PUBLIC NOTICE

VILLAGE OF PLEAK
BUDGET HEARING

The Village of Pleak will have a Public Hearing on a Proposed
Budget for the fiscal year October 1, 2024, through September 30,
2025, for the Village of Pleak. The hearing shall be held at 7:00
p.m. on September 18, 2024, at the Pleak Village Hall, located at
6621 FM 2218 South, Richmond, Texas 77469, telephone number
is 281-239-8504. All interested persons have the right to appear
and be heard on the proposed October 1, 2024 to September 30,
2025, Fiscal Year Budget.



